
June 1, 1969 

Hr. nsland Forte 
Mational Insider 
2713 N. Pulaski Road 
Chicago, Illinois 

60639 

Dear Mr. Forte: 

Thanks for finding tire to handle my letter of May 8, 1969 concerning the 
article pertaining to Lee Harvey Oswald in the issue of your paper of March 
3, 1968 (v.12, n.10). my serious interest in this article iavravts me to 
direct two questions fnan my leller to you again since they were not fully 
answered: 

1. Do you have a file copy or da%:Itives copy of this issue fromwhich a serox 
could le made for me at nry expense? All magazines with which I have had 

contact or association have a file of their back issues. 
2. I would be interested in a copy of the photo from page 14 ("picture of 

mystery woman seen in Mexico City with Oswald") made at my expense. I 
assume that you have a file copy of tics photograph. I would also greatly 
appreciate a statement as to the original source of this photo. 
"Then you returned my letter of May 8, 1969 to me, all that was typed on it 
was: "We do not have any more copies of this issue and no plane to buy then 
and no xerox copies of that articles (sic). We checked with our advertising 
dept. and our supply has been depleted long ago. Roland Forte" 
Thanks mach for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Richard Sehoener 
Box 392 Mayo Hospital 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

55455 

GRS/if 

cc:hw,ph,grs, file 


